Northeastern Catholic District School Board
Hosts Cross Country Meet For District Schools

The Annual Cross Country Meet was attended

by the following District School Board schools:

» St. Patrick School (Kapuskasing)

» St. Paul School (Timmins)

» Ailleen Wright English Catholic School
(Cochrane)

» O’Gorman Intermediate Catholic School
(Timmins)

» St. Anne English Catholic School (Iroquois
Falls)

» St. Joseph School (South Porcupine)

» Sacred Heart School (Timmins)

This event took place in Timmins at the Gillies
Lake Conservation Area to further promote
healthy, active living for our students. Studies
show that physical activity has a positive impact
on a students’ physical, mental and social
l well-being.

Congratulations to all participating students!
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